The Congressional Research Service (CRS) will announce on October 4, 2002,
the following opening in our American Law Division, and we are interested in
making it known to members and staff of your organization.     Thanks!

The American Law Division of CRS is seeking 2 Legislative Attorneys to
analyze legal questions emerging from the work of the Congress, including
the constitutionality and legal effects of proposed legislation and
Congressional actions, separation of powers, and the range of legal issues
surrounding the legislative, oversight and representational roles of
Congress.  These positions are being offered at the GS-12 level ($55,694 -
$72,400); promotion potential is to the GS-15 level ($92,060 - $119,682).

The attorneys will prepare analytical memoranda and reports on the legal
aspects of public policy issues; provide objective legal analysis and
consultation to congressional committees, Members and staff; and participate
in team research efforts and seminars.  Applicants must possess a law degree
and be a member in good standing of the bar (any jurisdiction).

CRS is the public policy research arm of the U.S. Congress.  Interested
applicants must either apply online at www.loc.gov/crsinfo (preferred) or
call 202/707-5627 to request an applicant job kit.  Please reference vacancy
#020234 on all correspondence. Applications must be received by October 18,
2002.
